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April 6, 2016 
 
Deputy Mayor Cassidy 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on April 5, 2016 resolved: 
 
That consideration of Deputy Mayor M. Cassidy’s request for the Municipal Council to endorse 
her to stand for election on the Federation of Canadian Municipalities’ (FCM) Board of Directors, 
and to provide reimbursement of campaign-related expenses BE DEFERRED until the April 18, 
2016 meeting of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee in order for all Members who 
have an interest in serving on the FCM Board, or on one of its Standing Committees, to be 
considered at the same time.  (18/9/CSC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/hw 
 
cc: Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 
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